
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

Report cards will go home on Thursday of this week.   

 

I want to thank everyone who participated in the Builder’s Club Coat Drive. I also want to thank 

all those who have volunteered to help with our upcoming career day. We appreciate you!  

 

Basketball will play on Monday at Mendenhall and Thursday at home against Southwest. 

Wrestling will be home on Monday against Mendenhall and at Southwest on Thursday.   

 

6th grade parents, we will have an immunization clinic here at the school on April 9th. This is a 

great way to ensure that your child has the required immunizations for 7th grade. A permission 

slip should have come home with your child. Please send those back this week if you are 

interested. If you have any questions, please contact our school nurse.  

 

Well, that will do it for this week.  

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 


